List of Board Actions Taken at the Special Emergency Meeting
03.31.20

Beginning Immediately, the Okaloosa County Pier is closed. The pier will be closed until
further notice.

Weekly meetings will continue to be held through the month of April.

All exceptions to the restrictions of beach access have been rescinded. No one is allowed on
the gulf-side beaches at this time. Convictions of a violation of this order are subject to both
fines and jail time.

All boats utilizing waterways within Okaloosa County’s jurisdiction will comply with the FWC’s
order to stay 50 feet apart from one another.
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